10/28/2011

Ms. Rosamond Payne

Senior Associate Director Emergency Medicine at HHC —
Kings County Hospital

451 Clarkson Avenue

Brooklyn, NY 11203-2097

Ms. Payne:

This letter is written in lieu of an official commendation for Brian Adzadi, RN.

I have worked with Mr. Adzadi many times in Critical Care Trauma (CCT) from 2008 to
present. He has demonstrated himself to be an intuitive and competent clinical nurse.
Moreover, his exceptional work ethic and moral attitude make him a valued employee of
the highest caliber. Most recently, during a severely under-staffed overnight tour in CCT

Brian carried the work load of three nurses and administered excellent care to his
patients.
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I have been an emergency medicine attending at Kings County Hospital Center (KCHC)
for 20 years and nurses of Mr. Adzadi’s profile are essential to the mission here at
KCHC. I trust this letter will find its way into Mr. Adzadi’s file and positive

reinforcement be undertaken by nursing administration to recognize this valuable young
man.

Very respectfully, )

David T. Dennihy, MD.
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